
 

June 4, 2020 

Dear Appropriations Colleague, 

I would like to thank you for your efforts the last few months related to the coronavirus pandemic. 

While our work on that front is not yet finished, we will soon return our focus to the Fiscal Year 2021 

appropriations bills. 

For scheduling purposes, I wanted to alert you that I intend to hold all subcommittee and full committee 

markups the weeks of July 6 and 13. Further, I expect spending bills could be on the floor the weeks of July 

20 and 27. It will be an extremely busy month, which is nothing new for our committee.  

We will adhere to guidelines issued by the Office of the Attending Physician and are working closely 

with House leadership to secure a room that can accommodate all Members safely distanced. Additional details, 

including the specific order of bills, will be sent later this month. However, I ask that you keep the entire work 

weeks of July 6 and 13 open on your calendar. 

I hope everyone is safe and healthy, and I look forward to spending a productive month with all of you 

in July. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

        

        
Nita M. Lowey 

       Member of Congress 

x-apple-data-detectors://0/
x-apple-data-detectors://1/
x-apple-data-detectors://1/
x-apple-data-detectors://2/

